District 3 DR Report to AWSC August 22, 2020

Since Assembly, District 3 had our regular meeting the second Saturday in August. During that meeting we approved our District Election Procedures so we are prepared for our District Elections in a couple months. Well, we are prepared except for the logistics of how to do an election virtually. My hope is that it will cool off and we will be able to use the warehouse at Freddie's office so that we are able to meet in person AND socially distance. If that's not possible, I'm hoping to use whatever model the Area's uses for virtual elections and tweak it to fit our district's needs. We also decided to cancel our September Day of Workshops because no one was comfortable meeting. Instead we are going to have another district meeting on that date.

I'm very grateful that Freddie decided not to let all the cancellations slow her down. As you see below, she has been super busy!

Looking forward to seeing everyone at AWSC, Gage

DISL REPORT - District 3 - Area 9

AWSC 8/22/2020

District 3 has decided not to let a few cancellations or a few reschedulings stop us.

Institutions

Risa has reached out to Lakeview and they are considering a zoom meeting. We are waiting to hear back from them.

Laura and I have been playing phone tag for about a week. HP has been laughing hysterically. I wanted to ask her to reach out to Gateway. We just couldn't connect. Then yesterday – I get a message from her that Gateway has contacted her and they want a zoom meeting. WOW – HP knew we just needed to be patient. Logistics are being worked out – it's early stages, but we are making progress.

Ads in Local Publications

Macclenny continues to pay for their meeting information to be in their local paper.

North Jax Monthly continues to run an ad for meeting is Jacksonville.

We asked the GR's - If you know of other publications, are you willing to call them? We are anonymous, not invisible. You can put your meeting information in you church bulletin if you meet in a church and the church allows it. Have you asked?

<u>PSA</u>

The PSA with the lady talking to herself about her her husband's drinking aired during First Coast News on the Weather Channel July 9, about 9 pm.

Magnets

Mark F suggested we purchase magnets. We would hand the magnets to GRs to give to group members to place on magnetic boards at Panera Bread, back of the bathroom stall door, or a cash register. The possibilities are endless and WSO liked it.

We got approval from WSO and then Risa decided to THINK. She wanted more diversity.

So we asked our Group Reps for \$1,600.00 to purchase 500 each of 5 different images on magnets.

There was a motion, vote, and we got it.

We have sent all the images on the next page to WSO for approval.

We are asking Group Reps to vote for their top 5 magnets.

Love and Hugs in Service, Freddie

